
 
 

 

 
 
 

Hove Junior School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young  
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

HOVE JUNIOR SCHOOL 
 

Portland Road, Hove, East Sussex, BN3 5JA  

Web: www.hovejuniorschool.co.uk 

Email: portlandroadenquiries@hovejun.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01273 916609 

 

 

Holland Road, Hove, East Sussex, BN3 1JY  

Web: www.hovejuniorschool.co.uk 

Email: hollandroadenquiries@hovejun.brighton-hove.sch.uk 
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Parent/Carer’s Consent for Short Visits to Local Venues 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
From time to time your child will be given the opportunity to participate in local excursions 
for routine sporting fixtures, environmental studies, library and shop visits etc. and you are 
asked to give your permission by completing the consent field on your child’s profile 
via the Arbor Parent Portal/App. 
 
Many thanks, 

  School Office 
 
 
 

 

Pick Up Permission Form 
 
Child’s Name________________________________________________________    
 
Class__________________________________ 

 

Day Collected by 

Monday   

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday  

 
 
Parents Name ___________________________________ 
 
Signature _______________________________________ 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Maddie Southern      Mrs Lorna Cummings 
Headteacher       Head of School, Holland Road 

 
  


